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Healthy Bites 
Dec 2021-Jan 2022 Newsletter 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

We have started a new year, but it certainly feels like we 
are still wading through the chaos and challenges of the 
last year and a half.  Personally, I am not one to read 
affirmations or inspirational quotes on a regular basis, 
but as I was writing this letter thinking about all we have 
been through and all there is to come, I began to search 
for some thoughts about beginning the new year with 
(more) change, new beginnings, and a sense of opti-
mism.   A few that resonated with me were: 

“In order to be successful in the new year, stay focused, develop a positive atti-
tude and be passionate with your dreams.”- Bamigboye Olurotimi, and “Be will-
ing to be a beginner every single morning.”- Meister Eckhart 

So, as we look to the new year and what it has in store for us, I would like to 
share some CSNA and SNA news. 

SNIC in San Antonio wrapped up last week and what a joy it was to be back in 
person for a national conference.  It was great to see familiar faces, make new 
connections and hear from some fabulous speakers about labor trends, collab-
orating more effectively in the digital age and supply chain solutions. 

LAC, March 6-8, is also scheduled to be an in-person event.  While some re-
strictions are in place, we still plan on having a robust delegation from Colora-
do.  If you have not already registered there is still time.  Be ready to meet with 
our legislators and advocate for our school nutrition programs and the commu-
nities we serve.  I would like to acknowledge our LAC scholarship winners.  
Congratulations to Rachel Hurshman, Miranda Martin, Janet Fogel, and Jo El-
len Mitchell for receiving the CSNA LAC scholarships.  And congratulations to 
Tara Gonzales.  Tara was one of two SNA members to receive the SNF Jose-
phine Martin National Policy Fellowship. 

Save the date for our summer conference.  Back in Loveland, June 15-16, this 
conference promises to “Illuminate the Possibilities” for our members.  It will be 
great to be reconnect in person for this conference and to engage with industry 
partners and fellow operators. The Conference and Education Committee is 
planning an array of classes that will give you practical ideas, solutions and 
takeaways to implement back in your district.   The One Plate Challenge will be 
another great highlight of this event.  Registration open Mid Feb for Industry 
and early March for Districts via our CSNA website. 

I reiterate what I have written in previous updates that school nutrition profes-
sionals are a resilient and talented group.  I am constantly amazed at the work 
we do to make sure the students in our state and around the country receive 
nourishing meals every school day.  And all while coping with a pandemic, nat-
ural disasters, and a strained supply chain.  Hearing your stories and seeing 
firsthand how this group problem solves, works together and shares successes 
makes me proud to be in this field of work. 

Thank you~ Amy Faricy, RD, SNS : 2021-22 CSNA President 



CSNA Summer Conference 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
  
We are happy to announce that the CSNA Summer Conference will return to the Embassy Suites in Love-
land, CO for two days of educational sessions, keynote speakers and networking events on June 15 and 
16, 2022.  
  
This year’s theme Illuminate The Possibilities will focus on lighting our way forward and discovering that 
anything is possible. We will also take time to honor the difficult path that has brought us here, share stories 
and innovations that our colleagues are making to provide the next generation with the nourishment they 
need to succeed. 
  
We are excited to bring you an agenda with engaging and informative breakout sessions, a food and equip-
ment show with the latest products to help us reach for what is possible and exciting networking events in-
cluding our annual viewing of this year’s One Plate Challenge.    
  
To kick off the Summer Conference, we will offer a variety of Pre-Conference sessions and the School Nu-
trition Specialist (SNS) Credentialing Exam on Tuesday June 14th.   
*Registration for SNS must take place directly through SNA 
  
Conference details and sponsorship opportunities can be found on our website www.colosna.com. Registra-
tion will open in Mid Feb 2022 for Industry and Early March for Districts.   

Let's Illuminate The Possibilities together.  

 
Molly Brandt, RD, SNS 
CSNA President Elect and Conference Chair 2021-22 
 

 

 

 

http://www.colosna.com
https://www.colosna.com/Annual Summer Conference 2022.aspx


CSNA 2022 Ballot 

Announcement 

CSNA is thrilled to announce Sarah Blaida as our candidate for the 2022/2023 Vice President position! Voting will be 

open on the CSNA Website from March 1-22, 2022 

file:///C:/Users/Tempadmin/Desktop/CSNA/Elections-Nominations/Candidate Flyer 2022.pdf




PP&L  Updates 

SNA 2022 POSITION PAPER:   Please take a moment to review SNA’s 2022 Position Paper and talking 
points document.  This is a key resource to reference when advocating for your School Nutrition pro-
grams.   

2022 Position Paper  

“A New Era in School Nutrition” equals opportunities for change! Be a part of advocacy in action in 
the nation’s capital when you attend SNA’s 50th Legislative Action Conference (LAC), March 6-8, 2022 
in Washington, D.C. Registration is now open!  
 

LAC is your opportunity to: 

• Build and grow relationships that will shape federal policy for school nutrition.  
• Meet with your legislators to increase their understanding and knowledge of the scope and com-

plexity of school nutrition programs.  
• Join forces with hundreds of SNA members and school nutrition advocates to make a positive im-

pact on the future of child nutrition programs.   
 

At this premier gathering, you’ll hear from Washington insiders and compelling keynote speakers, in-
cluding political analyst, Amy Walter.  
 

REGISTER TODAY  

https://schoolnutrition.org/meetings/lac/2021/
https://schoohttps:/schoolnutrition.org/legislation-policy/action-center/2022-position-paper/
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ir8Yr9hZAemYVOA44Vo4aR_C1xthyT2mo6cpAHVkzNpla6uTPWuwzZMPSmNO6VMcsH-Iq6KpXLyVx8DXCp4bVgfZUmnZmCBBRnWIIo_5R76rZI4ZNsCmdD7UA-E8SzprdhOBoBTm-xMrmtUDPl-lGCoU-3yECix4mo1WED_VbEi2hg7mNLRH-w==&c=Oc8AUesazMQ_TumYAZR2_ujKS8xdApF2FLcBeRY2
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ir8Yr9hZAemYVOA44Vo4aR_C1xthyT2mo6cpAHVkzNpla6uTPWuwzYu6q0dFXZIarN4bXKi6MH5UAtAlKcbE0XmVPCrZRtZjFeIJIYOkxxmf2QUnMoS0pDkdP78-2NsPCPYrPfxVRTpHoSThTHS881MJEW1v5SgIHzpSqELpQyq-6kOhGqG8ft-6STqzJmMepmI83GEeaaM=&c=Oc8AUesazMQ_TumYAZR2
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yq20gbEwL-GfXR9JKBrxfIVVrCUZm3NRMd1aeD4-XI2hqIxFw1KvmycAnXzGLmr1q5s3UwAGX2vlOGXkuQieqR1sCP5Ubk7Sdss9FXx3Lb4KEsf1cEPOj5WXPyfQVRi2vIStsdLV-If6w8usnNbeEM_bcNs_3YPCr_1D-GffJel2lUyudvqXWez4xO8g8h3YsMrSCRYthwg=&c=STXL8BihuVSi1Dy2o4k7
https://schoolnutrition.org/legislation-policy/action-center/2022-position-paper/


 

SNA Member Awards 
 
An Exciting New Look!  
Effective September 2021, the School Nutrition Association 
has made some major changes to the SNA Awards Program 
so all members can be recognized for their hard work to en-
sure well-nourished students across the country are prepared 
for success. 
Nominations must be submitted online by Tuesday, March 1, 
2022*. There are SNA awards to recognize every member 
type: 

Employee of the Year Award   
Manager of the Year Award, in honor of Louise Sub-

lette 
Director of the Year Award   
National Industry Member of the Year Award    

 
What’s Changing? 
When you nominate for an award, there will be many new 
changes we hope you’ll enjoy! You will notice that the applica-
tions are now all digital and are supported through the awards 
platform, Submittable. This new platform will now give you as 
a nominator the: 
• Ability to nominate an individual without completing the 

entire application; 
• Ability to collaborate with your nominee(s) on the applica-

tion (optional); 
• A streamlined application form(s); and 
• The timeline of activities for nominees and state affiliates. 
 
We have also made some changes to make the awards more 
inclusive and accessible, so with that we are excited to an-
nounce we: 
• Allow self-nominations. 
• Will use an ad-hoc committee of volunteers for regional 

judging. 
• Removed certificate requirement for the Employee of the 

Year (EOY) and Manager of the Year (MOY) Awards, and 
will Use points in the scoring rubric to give the nominee 
credit for having the certificate. 

• Removed requirements for a certificate or credential and 
service on state or national committee or board for the Director of the Year (DOY) Award, and use 
points in the scoring rubric to give the nominee credit for having these qualifications. 

• Shortened the membership requirement to three (3) years for the DOY Award. 
 

 

SNA AWARDS 

Nominations Due March 1 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yHmEBc7DF5x2dtFT-LZLn8cPcHDJSCU2iD0P56a0xMwHdZcce_kSoIaMzujzBm2SEQaXE2xP1BxHlCsE1Cnk8FMbAfd7Ycg56XLBo23JD2I-DA7r66dIyOO-rQheDwbVtB-lBF-g6Vl8W37zJChIa3RtrVmF6aQ-OKtkN0yi1XyTfg5rcdF8U2QykJEMXpfjvCVG_JRjWp4=&c=&ch=
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yHmEBc7DF5x2dtFT-LZLn8cPcHDJSCU2iD0P56a0xMwHdZcce_kSoIaMzujzBm2Sr6227ZHYGkXrxC0TQz1cvDyL_pXcSHZOVvboiuNOjofz8IhwikdMRx6oF83UYDlYVvGqZN-3t_LafAiyhsNN7LiwNCxOrtlMo41DP3Jk7Rx2KxUX2xgrM5DsjKU5HtikJQCruAEhlp0=&c=&ch=
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yHmEBc7DF5x2dtFT-LZLn8cPcHDJSCU2iD0P56a0xMwHdZcce_kSoIaMzujzBm2Soqyfy_3SxG5ysJc7xIlBo0z98n-9UhboXDj3rB_SAtaRUWL2Kn49yZxSZA5nPmrkkUy5stF4zuCpS1HbLH9iXp6YbPHTqzA0_WXZdI2jCshHYvUetF3Lt2P4qBw4C2eLRbGUQqJ8DEE=&c=&ch=
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yHmEBc7DF5x2dtFT-LZLn8cPcHDJSCU2iD0P56a0xMwHdZcce_kSoIaMzujzBm2S9uuN4Ew56WI7euKhgBDZJJaALrvGkk0Y6gUu0MCN81TUnIKVKky8Q7aJhFL-ueO4-M5ZTt5rhwSNjwQ5lTPY6nGwe6JxD2ckp8xGb5REj8nbQRRBbnLNUiBiYQMQxCT7nMVjYcgPXXbF5crXM157vw==&c=&ch=


  

Celebrations and Congratulations 

With all the struggles that 2020 brought to our daily lives CSNA would like to take some time to focus on the 

positive! 

Each newsletter we will have this space dedicated to celebrate our personal and professional accomplish-

ments. 

Please send your celebrations to jodi@colosna.com.     

We are looking for all types of congratulatory events … 

• Promotions! 

• Graduations! 

• Weddings, babies, grandbabies! 

• US Citizenships! 

• Mountains climbed, marathons ran! 

• Happy customer compliments! 

• Bucket list items! 

• Daily Highlights! 

• No event is to big or too small … send it over and we’ll add to the list 

 

 

 

Congratulations to  CSNA’s Sec/Treasurer Jen Peifer!!  

Jen and her husband Josh welcomed their second daugh-

ter to their family Nov 10, 2022.   Delilah Leah Peifer was 

born just in time to celebrate the holidays with her family.    

A second congratulations is also due to Jen, she will be 

stepping into a new role at Douglas County as Director of 

Nutrition Services when she returns from maternity leave 

in February.  With all of the practice she has had in the 

last two years, it seems Jen has really embraced 

change.  Congratulations Jen on your growing family and 

new position! 

 

https://editions.mydigitalpublication.com/publication/?m=21033&i=716929&p=20&ver=html5





